
Year 4  Spring 1 

The children enjoyed a wonderful spring half term and we have had lots of fun learning about many 

different topics. Here are just a few of them: 

English 

This half term we have looked at three different books and the children have produced some wonderful 

writing. We created a non-chronological report based on arctic foxes; inspired by our arctic fox adoption 

at Christmas. We have also looked at the text ‘Stuck’ by Oliver Jeffers and produced our own mini-books 

written in the same style. Finally we have created some wonderful robot poetry based on the text; the 

wild robot. The children have worked incredibly hard and enjoyed the different text styles.  

Maths 

We started our spring term looking at telling the time. The children worked 

on telling the time to the nearest minute on digital, analogue and 24-hour 

clocks. They have worked very hard and have made good progress with this 

topic. We have also looked at fractions and the children have enjoyed 

many practical lessons looking at how fractions are made and how they 

can apply this to numbers.    

 

 

Art 

For art this half term the children have been exploring different ways to dye fabric. They have used tie-

dye and batik to create some fantastic patterns. The children have also learned about different types of 

material and how material has been used to create works of art throughout history.  

 

  


